BBALTIMORE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Sccrclury

FROM: William H. Cole. President & CLE ()/ -
_H ‘?‘

DATE: November 6, 2014

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 14-0428
Rezoning -~ A Portion of 2051 South Hanover Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council
Bill No. 14-0428 an ordinance for the purpose of changing the zoning for a portion of the
property known as 2051 South Hanover Street. BDC has reviewed the ordinance and has no
objection to the proposed change.
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